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EUROCOMMERCIAL ANNOUNCES DELISTING  
FROM NYSE EURONEXT PARIS  

 
Eurocommercial today announces its intention to delist from NYSE Euronext Paris. A secondary listing on the 
French exchange is no longer required under the French SIIC regime and the delisting will result in some cost 
savings.  
 
The final day of trading on NYSE Euronext Paris will be 31 January 2011. Eurocommercial will continue to be 
listed on its market of reference, NYSE Euronext Amsterdam. 
 
For additional information please contact: 
 

Jeremy Lewis Chief Executive  +44 20 7925 7860 
Evert Jan van Garderen Finance Director +31 20 530 6030 

Kate Goode Director Investor Relations +44 20 7925 7860 
 
Website: www.eurocommercialproperties.com 


